
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All Staff & Physicians 

From: Scott Coombes, V.P Corporate Services & Support 
Services and CFO 

Date: March 6, 2025 

Subject: Director, Finance and Procurement 

  

As many of you are aware Rebecca Savoie will be leaving her position as 

Director, Finance and Procurement effective March 14, 2025.  I would like 

to take this opportunity to thank Rebecca for her contributions and dedicated 

service during her time with the Pembroke Regional Hospital.  

It is my pleasure to announce that Sean Crozier will be joining us as the new 

Director, effective May 5, 2025.  Sean comes to PRH with several years of 

financial leadership experience within the municipal government sector and 

holds the Chartered Professional Accountant (CPA) designation.  Sean has 

also served on PRH’s Board of Directors, and prior to this he served for two 

years as a Community Representative on the Board Resource and Audit 

Committee.  Sean was born and raised in the Renfrew area and now lives in 

Pembroke and is excited about joining the PRH team. 

For the time being, please direct Finance related matters to Erin Broome, 

Manager, Finance.  

Please join me in wishing Rebecca the best in her future endeavors, and in 

welcoming Sean to PRH!  

 

 

 

 


